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Falls City applies for Cares Act funds

(KLZA)-- During the Monday night Falls City Council meeting, City
Administrator Gary Jorn informed the Council the City will be applying for
funds through the Cares Act.

Jorn said the City will apply for $108,800 that can be used toward Police Officer
wages.

Jorn noted that Deputy City Clerk — Treasurer Sandra Ferris had prepared the
request for the funds.
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